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Parisian by  
Design: Interiors  

by David Jimenez
by Diane Dorrans Saeks  

(Rizzoli New York,  
October 2022), $55

If you’re looking to wow your dinner guests, this is the book for 
you. Designers and event producers Jane Schulak and David 
Stark take a unique approach to table settings by pairing 
historical table wares from the world’s finest design museums 
with pieces by international contemporary artisans who 
reinterpret traditional crafts and styles, such as chinoiserie, 
faux bois, blue-and-white Delft, and trompe l’oeil. Featured 
artisans include plaster artist Stephen Antonson, ceramicist 
Roberto Lugo, and quilter Loretta Pettway Bennett. Readers are 
treated to page after page of stunning tablescapes designed by 
Schulak and Stark that incorporate the artists’ handmade wares.

David Jimenez lives and works in Paris, where he is celebrated 
for his chic, French-influenced interiors. In his book, 
Parisian by Design: Interiors by David Jimenez, the designer 
o!ers ideas and inspiration to help readers create their own 
French-inspired spaces with a focus on comfort and style. He 
also includes a how-to section with tips for decorating, 
including how to layer with textures and colors and how to 
arrange art, books, and other collections. In addition, a 
source section lists the designer’s favorite flea markets, 
antiques dealers, and art galleries for finding French décor in 
both Paris and New York.

At the  
Artisan’s Table

by Jane Schulak and 
David Stark (Vendome, 
November 2022), $65
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